

Minutes from recent meeting at Last Resort at 4pm on Fri 27 th June:
Present: Rose, Jac, Lee, Michael, Tanja
Apologies : Denise

Discussed Hank and Sue (consultants) coming to do visit re: Rainforest. We need someone to find out where they are travelling from - Michael????

Hank and Sue coming to offer classification of Rainforest and ID flora and fauna species.

When they come we will drive out to Rainforest. So we need someone to get gate key - Tanja ?

If anyone has plants that need ID have a photo or sample ready for when they come. Could be a pressed sample of the plant.

We will wait til we get a date before we inform Goolawah Community.

Just have a small group of people to accompany Hank and Sue. Maybe 3-4 Goolawah members? And of course we will put on a morning tea or lunch depending on time.

All agreed re: \$150 per hour very reasonable rate for consultants. This includes their travel time.....

Lee will feed back to the Board.

Lee and Jac about to purchase a camera. They will follow up with second hand ones with Mohini when she gets back from overseas....

Jac will contact Landcare Nursery in the future for prospective seed collecting

Jac has suggested In two weeks time let's look at started some burns.

Next meeting Fri 11 th July - meet at CK to discuss date and site for a burn.

Invite the Bushrangers

Tanja has sent invite to Bushrangers.

Steve Campbell an apology for this meeting.